
HB 2457:
Value the Work. 
Raise the Wage.



HB 2457 will 
make critical 
investments 
in Direct 
Support 
Professionals:

Section 1(2) The Department of Human Services shall 
reimburse provider agencies for the cost of care provided 
by direct support professionals in amounts sufficient to 
allow the provider agencies to pay to direct support 
professionals wages that average at least 150 percent of 
the minimum wage established in ORS 653.025 (2) as 
adjusted for inflation under ORS 653.025 (5). 

• Moves average DSP wage to 150% of the Portland metro 
minimum wage 

• Ensures this essential workforce receives an annual 
increase above minimum wage

• Covers the costs of employer AND employee 
contributions for Oregon Paid Leave – 1%








